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REGIONAL NETWORK UPDATE 
COVID-19   

 

REGIONAL NETWORK UPDATE: DALIAN, CHINA 
December 21, 2020 

Below updates: 

• 4 cold-chain workers working with Dalian Port Yidu Cold Chain Co., Ltd have tested positive for 
COVID-19 

• As of date of Advisory, Dalian Terminal is closed until further notice 

• Unable to deliver laden containers to CY (port) 

• Trucking from Factory to CY (port): We can arrange for trucking from factory, but the laden 
container will be sitting at depot i/o terminal 

All our CFS and other warehouse operations remain operational, while our staff are 100% working in 
the office. 

We are monitoring the situation and will work directly with customers in the event of any potential impact 
on shipments. 

Please refer to the COVID-19 Operational Status Matrix here for most recent detailed regional updates.  

Global cases can be tracked by accessing this live map created by Johns Hopkins University. 

 

https://apllogistics.my.salesforce.com/sfc/p/o0000000ZWI0/a/1J000000PnlT/oCipucG0_W8HFyJTLNm0QlYrgmrYLDwyiSPlehlXByQ
https://gisanddata.maps.arcgis.com/apps/opsdashboard/index.html#/bda7594740fd40299423467b48e9ecf6

